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1 April 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian and Year 13 Student

| am writing to you on behalf of Wokingham Borough Council. Due to the impact of COVID-19, the
council are anticipating having an increased need for Domiciliary Care Workers to support the
vulnerable adult population and are recruiting.

This opportunity may be of interest to our Year 13 students or any parents/guardians who are currently
seeking employment during this time. As with teachers and NHS staff, these roles have been identified
as critical to the COVID-19 response and training will be given.

Please see the image overleaf for further information. Details of how to apply can be found here.

Yours sincerely

% D S

Mr P Gibson
Headteacher


https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fwww.wokingham.gov.uk%2Fjobs-and-careers%2Four-jobs%2Fsearch-jobs%2F%3Fentryid203%3D512891%26q%3Db90a9c02-cc3d-47a8-b03b-268b5b3898d4~Adult%2Bsocial%2Bcare~&data=02%7C01%7Csal.thirlway%40wokingham.gov.uk%7C135e2b38c1544f9f332a08d7d282fd13%7C996ee15c0b3e4a6f8e65120a9a51821a%7C0%7C0%7C637209332336962101&sdata=r0aJxIKz7%2Bok%2B2k4Iyijy5nq5N35DKUo9ZZywFdPdEg%3D&reserved=0

Recruiting
now

Right now people are being affected by workplace closures
and have the added worry of reduced, or no income.

Optalis are recruiting for front line care workers, and have

temporary, fixed term and permanent positions available.
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